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Hello, 

My name is Austyn Layton, 

I am a mother of a little boy, and we became aware that they are trying to mandate a forced 
vaccine on our children at schools no matter what religious beliefs we have which clearly 
violates our freedoms as Americans. We should have a choice if we decide whether or not we 
believe our children should have foreign substances injected into their bodies, which is my 
main concern, in our religion we do not believe foreign matter, chemicals should be injected 
into the body. Especially a vaccine which has not been on the market for even one year and is 
considered experimental. We will agree to wear the masks and have agreed to many 
procedures in the last year, but this is one mandatory procedure that is starting to affect our 
natural living orders. If we have any voice at all as a Nevadan, I would hope that you consider 
these freedoms that you are taking away. So much as to the point where we will move away 
from here if such enforcements are made. We will not be bullied into going against our 
religious beliefs because of a vaccine. 

Thank you, 
Austyn Layton 


